
 

 

 

 

October 16, 2019 

TO:  British Columbia Securities Commission 
 Trillion Energy International Inc. 

RE: Change of Auditor for Trillion Energy International Inc. (the “Corporation”) 

Dear Sirs:  

We have reviewed the Notice of Change of Auditor dated August 16, 2019 on Form 8-K (the 
“Notice”) from the Corporation, delivered to us pursuant to Part 4 of National Instrument 51-
102, Continuous Disclosure Obligations.  Based on our knowledge as at the date hereof, we 
confirm our agreement with each of the statements contained in the Notice. 

Yours truly, 

 

BUCKLEY DODDS LLP 

 


